
 

 

 

Sixth Form Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you are all well. 

Welcome to our first newsletter of the new academic year.  As part of our commitment to 

communication with home, each week we will send home a ‘Sixth Form Newsletter’ with key information 

about events coming up in Sixth Form and about the previous week. 

Sixth Form Leadership Team 

The Sixth Form Leadership team for this year are: 

Mitchell Elliot & Rosa Ketley – Head Students 

Evie Smith, Harry McAvoy, Joshua Ritchie & Sophie Oliver – Deputy Head Students 

As a school, we are really proud to be working with this excellent leadership team and are looking 

forward to seeing what they achieve this year.  These students are the senior leaders within the school 

and will be working with students and staff throughout the school to lead the school forward. 

YR12 vs YR13 Football Game 

On Wednesday 20th September we have our year 12 vs year 13 icebreaker football game.  Students 

have been busy signing up for this event and will be bringing home EV2 forms for parents to sign if 

students are interested in playing.  The game will take place between 3pm and 4pm. 

Coffee Morning 

On Friday 29th September we have our first fundraising event of the year.  This is our coffee morning for 

McMillian Cancer Research.  Last year the event raised just under £400 and we are going to aim to top 

this total this year.  More details will be shared next week but any parents who would like to bake 

something for us to sell are more than welcome to. 

Key dates for term 1 

• Wednesday 27th September – Open Evening 

• Friday 29th September – Coffee Morning 

• Wednesday 15th November – Sixth Form Open Evening 

• November & December – Monitoring 

• Monday 27th November – Fundraising Week 

Sixth Form bursary 

Students are welcome to apply for the 6th form bursary.  Students who are likely to be eligible are those 

who were PP or FSM in the lower school.  The application pack is on the website.  If eligible, students 

will receive a payment each term to support their studies.  Students should speak to Mr Constable if they 

have questions.  

 

 



 

 

Badges 

By Monday, all students will have received their badges.  Therefore, badges will be a compulsory part of 

the dress code and must be worn at all times on site.  This is a safeguarding issue as we need to be 

able to identify our learners on site.  If students lose their badge, they will need to purchase a new one 

from finance. 

Final thoughts 

As we reach the end of our first full week of school, I wanted to pass on how impressed we have been 

with the start year 12 and year 13 have made to Sixth Form life.  They have embraced the way we 

operate at the Emmbrook Sixth Form and their teachers have been full of praise for their approach and 

are thoroughly impressed with the commitment students have shown to their studies.  Excellent start all 

around!!! 

As always, if you have any questions about anything related to Sixth Form, please feel free to contact 

us. 

David Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 

 


